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From: Thomas Evrenos REDACTED  
Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 2:31 PM 

To: Corinne Hardcastle REDACTED  

EHL Licensing <EHL.Licensing@brighton-hove.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: PIPELINE SUPPORT FROM MVAB 

  
Hi, Message from MVAB.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Thomas Evrenos  

 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: REDACTED 
Date: Fri, 5 Jul 2024 at 15:16 
Subject: PIPELINE SUPPORT FROM MVAB 
To: Thomas Evrenos REDACTED  
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of Music Venues Alliance Brighton in support of The Pipeline 
license variation. REDACTED of Music Venues Alliance Brighton a small organisation funded by 
BHCC to support Grassroots Music Venues here in Brighton & Hove. Last year with 5 other 
venues, including The Pipeline MVAB put together a local festival called HOMEGROWN to 
showcase the incredible live scene we have and the venues that allow the scene to thrive. It 
SOLD OUT and was a really well received event. We are hoping to make that happen again in 
2025 with a grant from ACE. 
 
The Pipeline is a crucial part of that grassroots eco system as it provides a unique DIY space 
which contributes a great deal to our thriving music scene. It’s where many young bands can 
put on their first ever show. It’s also a well run establishment and very highly regarded as a safe 
space by many here in the City.  
 
At our most recent MVAB meeting all venue operators present agreed to support The Pipelines 
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licensing requirements as they are both reasonable and necessary to allow the venue to 
continue and thrive. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
REDACTED 
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